
 

TSUMA-AS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Telephone: (250) 723-8151 

  
           May 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Springtime is here. We see the trees and flowers 

around us now in full blossom. The fields are slowly 

drying out, and filling with activity again. The sunshine 

and the wonder that we see in new growth all around us 

refreshens our spirits.  Students are excited to be able 

to extend their learning to the outdoors and see the   

return of afterschool sports. 

 

Kindergarten Registration        

Just a reminder that Kindergarten registrations for September 2022 are still being 

accepted.  If you have a child that was born in 2017 (turning 5years old by December 

31, 2022), please contact the school and register as soon as possible! 
  

Next Year 

We are beginning to look ahead to the 2022-2023 school year.  If you are moving 

and your child will not be attending Tsuma-as Elementary School next year, please 

contact the school office as soon as possible to let us know.  Thank you. 
 

 

Bookfair Success 

Last month we had our first in-person bookfair. It was a huge success! Thank you 

to all our school staff & families for helping support our bookfair. We raised a lot 

of money for new books for our classrooms and our school! Special thank you to 

Mrs. Jeffery for making this happen.        
 

School Sports 

We are currently in the middle of our Rugby season. It is great to have our Black 

Sheep Rugby Club as volunteers and coaches!  

 

Next up is our Track and Field team. This will be a grade 4-7 school team who will 

be working towards competing in our year end elementary Track and Field meet in 

early June. More information will be shared by teachers in the grade 4 – 7 classes.  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

School Celebrations 

As we look toward the end of the year, many classes are involved in various 

seasonal theme-based learning experiences. Some of our classes will be 

participating in an A-Z count down. Each day will have an assigned alphabet letter 

with an activity or theme that matches that day. A number of these theme days 

will be promoted as school wide activities. Please see the list below for upcoming 

theme days. Reminders will also be sent out on our PAC Facebook page. 
 

Calendar of Events 

 

Friday, May 13th  Pro-D Day (no school for students) 

Monday, May 23rd  Victoria Day (school closed) 

Monday, May 30th  “H” - Hilarious Hair Day 

Friday June 3rd  “L” - Lazy Day ~ Wear your Pajamas 

Wednesday June 8th  “0” - O Canada Day ~ Wear red & white 

Tuesday June 21st  “X” - Extremely Fun Day (school wide 

fun day activities)  

Thursday, June 23rd  Last day of classes 

Friday, June 24th  Administration Day 

 

 

 

Mr. Behnke, Principal                                                         Ms. Girard, Vice-Principal 

  


